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Dear Friends, 
 
I scroll and click through The Forward (www.forward.com) and find articles ÏÎ )ÓÒÁÅÌÉ 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ 2ÅÕÖÅÎ 2ÉÖÌÉÎȭÓ 
concern about anti-Arab sentiment among Israeli Jews, on ÔÈÅ &ÒÅÎÃÈ ÐÒÉÍÅ ÍÉÎÉÓÔÅÒȭÓ ÃÏÍÍÉÔÍÅÎÔ ÔÏ fight 
anti-Semitism, and on the merging of two major Jewish publishing houses. 
 
An editorial calls for tough diplomacy in the nuclear talks with Iran.  A columnist opines about what it means to 
ȰÌÏÖÅ )ÓÒÁÅÌȢȱ  
 
I toggle over to the Jewish Telegraphic Agency (www.jta.org) and read about LGBT inclusion in Orthodox 
congregations ÁÎÄ ÁÂÏÕÔ Á ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÂÅÔ×ÅÅÎ 2ÏÍÅȭÓ chief rabbi and Pope Francis.  The JTA links to other sites as 
well, including Kveller, Jewniverse, My Jewish Learning, and The Nosher. 
 
So much to read, so little time ! I sometimes wish I could spend full days plowing through newspapers while 
indulging in a bottomless cup of coffee and an Ȱeverythingȱ bagel, buttered.  This would be a little taste of 
heaven, despite the inevitability of imbibing anxiety-inducing stories. 
 
Leading a well-rounded Jewish life requires keeping abreast of Jewish news.  It is no less important than Torah, 
tzedekah, prayer, and Israel engagement.   
 
Happily, our people are expressive; they publish in abundance.  A universe of Jewish news sources emanate from 
all corners of the Jewish world.  They focus on a wide variety of stories and express the full spectrum of 
perspectives. 
 
(I read papers that are liberal and conservative.  Itȭs important to do so.  Reading opinions that diverge from your 
own may yield new insights.) 
 
I encourage you to find a couple of papers or magazines and subscribe to them.  Many are non-profits, including 
the Forward and the JTA.  They run on tight budgets.  We are lucky they exist, and they deserve our support.   
May 3 is World Press Freedom Day. This year, honor this special day by supporting the Jewish press. 
 
In friendship , 
Rabbi Jeffrey Weill 
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EHNTJC RELIGIOUS SCHOOL 
Shimrah Bullock-Adkins, Chair 

 
The Religious Education Committee would like to extend a hearty thank you to our 2015 Purim Carnival Sponsors 
and Donors for their generous contributions. We would also like to thank the volunteers and our Religious School 
parents who worked so hard to make our event a success. 
 
Special thanks to everyone who joined us at the North Shore #ÅÎÔÅÒ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 0ÅÒÆÏÒÍÉÎÇ !ÒÔÓ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ Ȱ4ÈÅ 0ÒÏÐÅÒÔÙ 
(A Lyric Opera Production).  We would also like to thank our congregants and friends who joined us at the Lyric 
/ÐÅÒÁ (ÏÕÓÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ Ȱ#ÁÒÏÕÓÅÌȢȱ  7Å ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȟ ÁÎÄ ÐÒÏÃÅÅÄÓ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÅÖÅÎÔÓ ×ill benefit the 
EHNTJC Religious School. 
 
BAR/BAT MITZVAH FAMILY EDUCATION  
Our Dalet/Hey ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓȭ participated in their final class with Rabbi 
Weill on Sunday, April 12th.  We look forward to supporting our 
students in their upcoming simchas! 
 
ȰTHE HISTOR9 /& #()#!'/ -!')#ȱ SUNDAY, JUNE 4th 
(Save the Date ) 
 "The History of Chicago Magic" as performed by well-known 
Producer, Director and Chicago Magician, Lee Levin. Mr. Levin was recently showcased and contributed to  the 
new bestselling book," Now You See Them, Now You Don't " detailing the stories of the magicians and the magic 
venues of Chicago.  Mr. Levin's unique presentation of Close-up magic "Chicago style" showcasing the places and 
history through magic and the unique place Chicago has in history with the invention of this performing art is not 
to be missed.  This evening performance will benefit the EHNTJC Religious School.  
 
UPCOMING RELIGIOUS SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

  On Tuesday, May 5th, Ms. Cindy Iglitzen-Socianu, Area Director Upper 
Midwest/Greater Chicagoland of Magen David Odom, will meet with students (and 
ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓɊ ÔÏ ÄÉÓÃÕÓÓ ÏÕÒ ÕÐÃÏÍÉÎÇ Ȱ2ÅÄ "ÁÇ ÏÆ #ÏÕÒÁÇÅ 4ÚÅÄÁËÁÈ 0ÒÏÊÅÃÔȢȱ  /ÕÒ 
students are excited about this project, and we look forward to its success in the coming 
year. 
 

 
The Religious School Graduation will be held on Friday, May 15th during Erev Shabbat Service at 8:00 pm. 
 
4ÈÅ 2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ Ȱ%ÎÄ ÏÆ 9ÅÁÒ 0ÉÃÎÉÃȱ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÁÔ $ÅÖÏÎÓÈÉÒÅ 0ÁÒËȟ ÏÎ 3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ -ÁÙ Ϋαth from 11:00 ɀ 2:00pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Adult Education ɀ Diane Rosenfeld, Chair 
 
Take advantage of our free on-going classes/programsȣ 
V Take a Walk on the Weill Side ɀ Wednesdays at 2:00 p.m. 
V The Land Beyond Torah (Bible Study with Rabbi Weill) ɀ Thursdays at 11:00 a.m. 
V Wisdom of our Sages ɀ most Shabbat mornings after Kiddush with Rabbi Victor Weissberg 

    

 
 

 



 

 

                   

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

COMBINED PROGRAM WITH SKOKIE EGALITARIAN MINYAN  
 
Saturday, May 23 

9:00 PM Festival Maariv Service 
9:45 PM Tikkun Leil Shavuot -- Sinai Blasts: An Evening of Learning  

                     No reservations necessary. 
                   Cheesecake and other dairy will be served. 

BYOL -- Bring Your Own Lactaid! (if necessary) 
 
Sunday, May 24 

9:30 AM     Morning Shavuot Service -- Day One 
7:00 PM     Festival Maariv Service  

 
Monday, May 25 

9:30 AM     Morning Shavuot Service -- Day Two 
  

 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 
CANTORȭ3 #/.#%24 Ǫ $)..%2 
AUGUST 9, 2015 
 

http://coloradoguy.com/balloona-vista/hotairballoons-buenavista-co.htm


 
 
 

  

  

 
Share Your Joy! 

Dedicate a leaf on the  
Tree of Life sculpture 

in the synagogue lobby. 
 

Celebrate your happy events. 
Call Bill Gerber in the office.  

 

 
 

     

 
%(.4*# 7ÅÌÃÏÍÅÓȣȢ 

 
New Members:  

 
 Jack Lauwasser 
 Marilyn Mittman  
 
 

 
ȣto the Egalitarian Minyan for sponsoring the Kiddush luncheon in honor of 20 years. 
 
ȣÔÏ 2ÁÌÐÈ Ǫ %ÖÉÅ 2ÕÅÂÎÅÒ ÁÎÄ "ÁÒÒÙ Ǫ "ÏÂÂÉÅ "ÅÒËÏ×ÉÔÚ ÆÏÒ ÃÏ-sponsoring the Kiddush luncheon in honor 
ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÁÕÆ ÒÕÆ ÏÆ 2ÅÂÅÃÃÁ 2ÕÅÂÎÅÒ Ǫ 3ÁÍÕÅÌ 3ÁÎÄÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ "ÁÒÒÙ Ǫ "ÏÂÂÉÅȭÓ ίΪth wedding anniversary. 
 
ȣ%(.4*#ȭÓ 3ÉÓÔÅÒÈÏÏÄ ÁÎÄ -ÅÎȭÓ #ÌÕÂ ÆÏÒ  

  
 
ü Stanley Schwartz on the birth of his great-grandson, Jacob Dylan Kahn, born March 3rd. 

 
ü Jeanette Block on the birth of her great-grandson, Nathan Wilson Block, born March 6th. 

 
ü Jeff Sacks & Pye Squire on the birth of their granddaughter, Jordan J Buttacavoli, born March 7th. 

 
ü Judge Shelley Sutker-Dermer, our chair of membership, for being honored by the Decalogue Society 

of Lawyers at a March 19th ÅÖÅÎÔȢ $ÅÃÁÌÏÇÕÅ 3ÏÃÉÅÔÙȭÓ ÐÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ ÉÓ %(.4*# ÂÏÁÒÄ ÍÅÍÂÅÒ *ÏÅÌ 
Chupack. 
 

ü Leah Lazare on the birth of her great-granddaughter, Sloane Hazel Keiser. 
 

ü Jeff Sacks & Pye Squire on the birth of their grandson, Jesse Bartelstein, born on April 21st. 
 

ü Allan & Carla Price on the marriage of their son Bradley to Valeria. Wedding was April 25th in Milan, 
Italy. 
 

ü Michael & Jessica Reich and Stewart & Debbie Reich on the birth of daughter/grand daughter, 
Hayden Sloane, born on April 27th. 
 

ü Carol & Walter Straus on the upcoming bar mitzvah of their grandson, Noam Hillel, on May 9th. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

                   

 

  



 
 
 

  

 

 

 

  


